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June 28, 2012

To whom it may concern:

I attended the meeting on July 25th 2012 at the Stoney Creek Dairy and I would like to express some of
the concerns that I have with the development of this retirement facility,

I appreciate some of the changes that have been made to the proposal however I still have concerns
regarding the height of the building, the parking, and the green space.

I will not be able to attend the Public Meeting at the Council Chambers on July 10th 2012 due to
employment commitments. I would however like to be informed about all further notices and meetings
in writing.

Best Regards,

,/


